Date: Feb 5, 2025
Bill: HB2016
Proponent Written only Testimony

Conferee: Patricia DeDamos
Representing: Self

Dear Chairman Proctor and Members of the Committee,

Please support the removal of dead voters by County Election clerks and HB2016.
There is no good reason to keep dead persons on the voter roll, unless we are
planning a zombie apocalypse? If the report of a death is in error, the person could
re register. Too easy to vote leaves the door open for cheaters.

Thank you,

Patricia DeDamos

PS.- When I moved to a different address - it took me 3 TIMES to change my
address, for my new address to be corrected by Secretary of States office.




